
ATTENTION:  ALLEGANY-LIMESTONE 

SCHOOL DISTRICT RESIDENTS 
          

 
 

For parents of students entering Universal Pre-Kindergarten 

(UPK) & Kindergarten during the 2018-2019 school year:  
 UPK Registration will take place March 5, 6, 7, 8, 2018* 

Kindergarten Registration will take place the week of May 14, 2018** 

Please contact our registrar, Mrs. Ann Burgess, for a 

registration appointment or with any questions: 

375-6600 ext. 4172 
It’s important to register at this time and to complete requirements-spots are limited. 

*Incoming UPK students must be 4 years of age by December 1, 2018  
**Incoming Kindergarten students must be 5 years old by December 1, 2018 


